
February 13, 2002

MEMORANDUM TO: William D. Travers
Executive Director for Operations

FROM: Michael L. Springer, Director /RA/
Office of Administration

SUBJECT: ENHANCING PUBLIC PARTICIPATION IN NRC MEETINGS

This is in response to the January 8, 2002, memorandum from Annette Vietti-Cook, SECY, to
you, same subject as above, SECY-01-0137.  The Division of Facilities and Security (DFS)
examined the security policy that prohibits visitors from bringing in audio taping equipment,
without prior approval, into the NRC Headquarters buildings.  

The Office of Administration has no objection to recording devices being brought into public
meetings held in NRC Headquarters space designated as a �public access area.�  The orders
to the guards have been changed to permit members of the public to bring recording devices
into the buildings for use at public meetings held in NRC designated �public access areas�
without prior approval from DFS or the Office of Public Affairs.  Members of the public going to
NRC �controlled space� inside the buildings will be permitted access with recording devices with
the approval of the sponsoring office and under the escort of an NRC badged person. 

Should you have any questions, please contact me or Thomas Martin, Director, Division of
Facilities and Security, at 415-8085 or 415-6201, respectively.
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